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The Ministry of Labour extends its gratitude and 
appreciation to companies that have employed Bahraini 

nationals during (July 1 - September 30, 2023) 
as part of the priorities and objectives of the Economic 

Recovery Plan.

(July 1 - September 30, 2023)

The Ministry also extends its gratitude to the following 
companies that have obtained the highest Bahraini 

employment rate for the third quarter of 2023

A comprehensive list of the companies and organizations supporting 
national employment can be viewed by visiting the website 
www.mlsd.gov.bh


